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Clubs & Societies Policy Changes 
A note by the Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) 

 
I’ve made changes to the C&S policy as a result of the discussions at the last CSB 
(23rd November 2009). Most changes can be found in section D with regards to 
setting up clubs, the powers of the NCC and CSB, as well as merging, splitting and 
closing clubs.  There were some historical points that needed updating to bring them 
in line with current procedures such as how clubs can go about splitting themselves. 
This is now done through the NCC. I’ve also put in point 41 which regards external 
organisations and setting up clubs in an effort to avoid situations arising in the future 
such as the AIESEC one. 
 
I hope I’ve conveyed the sentiments of this committee in addition to using some of 
my experience of these topics, but feel free to suggest alterations or ask questions.  
 
Please take the time to read this, and send me any alterations or questions, which 
will be included in a paper for decision in our next CSB.  


